KZGBENHAVNS UNIVERSITET
DET TEOLOGISKE FAKULTET

Study Board for Theology

MEMORANDUM

Vedr. Exam and reexam changes for the winter 2021-2022,

Religious Roots of Europe

Case handler  Stephan Reinemer

According to:

Executive Order no. 20 of 9 January 2020 on bachelor and Master's
programs at the universities (the Executive Order on Education)
Executive Order no. 22 of 9 January 2020 on examinations and
censorship at university educations (the examination executive order)
Executive order no. 104 of 24 January 2021 on Admission to university
education organized on full-time (Admission Order).

Announcement from the Ministry of Education and Research of 17
December 2021: "Nye restriktioner pa de videregaende
uddannelsesinstitutioner” (in Danish).

Announcement from the Ministry of Education and Research of 11
January 2022: " Handtering af Covid-19 i forhold til eksamen —
forlengelse af planleegningsperioden ™ (in Danish).

Study messages of 17 December 2021 and 14 January 2022.

- the following changes are announced for exam and re-exam, winter of
2021-2022, approved by the Study Board for Theology and by the Dean of
the Faculty for Theology on 22 December 2021 and 14 January 2022:

Religious Roots of Europe

Thesis Colloquium 1:1 conversion, the oral exam (without

preparation) is held online in Zoom. The link
to Zoom will appear in Digital Exam.
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